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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Sharminth Nagalingam 7C   

 

• The following Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits: 
Zaccariah Elliott 12T Maisie Allen 13S  

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Isla Deeming-Bacon 9C Omar Albadry 9S Olivia Wyman 9S 

Max Cawkwell 11S Maisie Gretton 11S Mortimer Woodhall 12C 

Holly Powell 12T   

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Skyla Haynes 7S Isla Holberry 7T Annabelle Elliott 8S 

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits: 
Jasmine Khan 9C Beth Shaw 9C Sophie Cooksey 10C 

Jenson Gurney 10S Macey Murray 10S Skye Holmes 10T 

Olivia Howell 10T Emelia Reetham 11T  

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Sara Awwad 7C Isabelle Andrews 7T Emelia Levitt 7T 

Charlotte Proudfoot-Thurston 8C Stacy Mawer Capellan 8S Namayanja Pearson 8S 

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 100 Merits: 
Megan Grant 9T Bethany Page 10C Dominic White 10S 

 

• Abigail Scott 11C who has retained the title of Lincolnshire Golf Champion, for the third year in a row, at 
Carholme Golf Club last week. 

 
A reminder, that we have been advised that Spilsby Bike night will be on Tuesday 13th May 2025, which will 
affect the E86S dropping at the marketplace (pick up will be as usual in the marketplace).  Drop off will now 
be at the Beijing Dragon in Spilsby on that night only. 
 
And, a final reminder that the Year 8 HPV vaccination is being administered on Tuesday 13 May 2025, 
please do give consent for your child to be vaccinated.  If you have not already done so, please do by using 
the link in the attached letter. 

6 May 2025 

 

Well done Abigail on your 
achievement! 



 

 

The Alford Elizabethan’s Association Annual Dinner is on Saturday 17 May, please click on here to book 
your tickets, £28 per person. 
 
We attach Examination Results and Post Results Services 2025 information for students taking exams this 
Summer. 
 
Lincolnshire County Council, in collaboration with Lincolnshire Fire and Rescue, offer the following advice on 
Water Safety, (please click on the link for advice).  It is important to be aware of the dangers of being around 
water particularly as temperatures increase.  Of all drowning cases in the UK each year, around half of these 
were during activities such as running, walking, cycling or fishing near the water.  Water in the UK remains 
cold even on very warm days and if you enter water it could lead to cold water shock. 
 
What to do if you find yourself in water: 

• don’t panic 
• assume a starfish position 
• control your breathing 
• call for help. 

 
Dates for your diary: 
Thursday 5 June Y9 Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 17 June Y7 Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 24 June Open Evening 
 
The Y13 Final Assembly takes place on Friday 9 May, with study leave commencing.  We wish all our Y13 students 

well in their exams.  May we remind students to drop off Library books, which can be placed in the drop off 
boxes located in the library, reception and outside exam rooms. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

Please click on here to 
book your ticket! 

https://forms.gle/jtV89EtQdVWwZifG6
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/home-fire-safety/water-safety/1
https://forms.gle/jtV89EtQdVWwZifG6

